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RE: Recent Scam Email   
 
Sheriff David Gould reports that recently members of the public have reported receiving an email as 
pictured below that appears to be from Cayuga County Government and asking the recipient to 
support a gofundme campaign. 
 
This email is a fraud. 
 
Cayuga County government does NOT solicit donations or request support of gofundme campaigns.  
The Sheriff’s Office recommends NOT responding to or acting on any email requesting your personal 
information or donations unless you know it to be from a legitimate source. 
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